
Page 1 of 2 

MEMORANDUM NO. 2015-057 

TO: District Superintendents 
Building Administrators 
Guidance Counselors 

FROM: Jo Ann Numoto, Education Programs Consultant 

DATE: May 11, 2015 

SUBJECT: Hugh O’Brien Youth Leadership Seminars 

2015 HOBY WYOMING LEADERSHIP 
SEMINARS
HOBY Wyoming will host HOBY Wyoming Leadership 

Seminars, where students will participate in programs designed to 

enhance their leadership and teamwork skills. The HOBY 

Wyoming Leadership Seminar will be held at Laramie County 

Community College (LCCC), Cheyenne, Wyoming, June 4 – 7, 

2015. To learn more about HOBY, its history and its 

contributions, please visit their website at hoby.org. HOBY 

Wyoming invites all Wyoming schools to select up to 2 students to 

attend this summer’s leadership development program. The 

HOBY 2015 Sophomore Registration Kit can be downloaded here: 

hoby.org/hobynet/2015HOBYRegistrationKit.pdf. 

The Registration Kit contains Frequently Asked Questions. 

Registration can be done online; all you need is your student’s 

completed Registration Worksheet, your school ID and password. 

Registration costs $195.00 per student. 

HOBY Ambassadors receive lodging for the entire weekend, three 

meals a day, educational training materials and supplies, a t-shirt, 

and more. While the typical, all-inclusive cost per student is 

approximately $400, the registration fee is significantly less than 

the true cost of attendance. As they do each year, volunteers from 

your community work hard to raise funds for the difference 

between the actual cost and the registration fee. 

Since 1958, the Hugh O’Brien Youth Leadership Foundation 

program (HOBY) has benefitted youth worldwide. HOBY is 

http://www.hoby.org/
http://www.hoby.org/hobynet/2015HOBYRegistrationKit.pdf
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dedicated to “training and nurturing the youth leaders of tomorrow”. Its mission is to develop 

leaders by empowering youth to achieve their highest potential. 

For questions, please contact Chenique Murphy at murphyc@hoby.org or (818) 851-3980 ext 

307. 
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